
 

 
OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION FROM ACHOLI RELIGIOUS LEADERS PEACE 
INITIATIVE (ARLPI) MAY 20, 2013 
 
This is to formally inform all our donor-partners, diplomatic missions in Uganda, local and 
national leadership in Acholi sub-region, local and international non-governmental 
organizations, and civil society organizations in Uganda that Mr. Patrick Loum, the former 
Programme Coordinator, is currently on suspension by the Governing Council of Acholi 
Religious Leaders Peace Initiative (ARLPI) until further notice. 
 
The purpose of this letter therefore, is to advice all parties concerned that all communications 
and correspondences concerning ARLPI are to be channeled through the Office of the current 
Acting Programme Coordinator (Acting PC) Mr. Francis Lokwiya or through the Office of the 
Secretary General of ARLPI, the Rt. Rev. Macleord Baker Ochola II. 
 
Contact can be made through the following means. 
 

1. Acholi Religious Leaders Peace Initiative arlpi.interfaith@gmail.com   Telephone 
Number:  +256 471432484  Website:www.arlpi.org.  Gulu Office, Plot 16 Olya Road, P. 
O. Box 104 Gulu, Uganda. Motto:  Together for Peace (Kacel pi kuc) 

2. The current Acting PC, Mr. Francis Lokwiya akwias@hotmail.com  Telephone Number: 
+256 0772 (752) 348912 or +256712625443 

3. The Secretary General, the Rt. Rev. Macleord Baker Ochola II 
bishopochola@gmail.com  Telephone Number: +256777912225 

  
Yours Sincerely 
  
 
Rt. Rev. Macleord Baker Ochola II 
Secretary General, ARLPI 
  
CC: Chairman, ARLPI, Gulu, Uganda 
CC: All Members of the Governing Council 
CC: Acting PC, ARLPI 
CC: Mr. Loum Patrick 
	
  


